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June 23, 2021 

 
FATAL SHOOTING 

 

 
On June 20th at approximately 12:00 a.m., the Fort Lauderdale Police Department received a 9-1-1 
call regarding a shooting in the 600 block of East Sunrise Boulevard in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
When officers arrived on scene, they discovered an adult male lying in the roadway with multiple 
gunshot wounds.  The injured male was transported to Broward Health Medical Center where he 
was pronounced dead. 
 

The victim has been identified as Joseph Darrigo, 5/21/90.  Darrigo is a transient resident of the City 
of Fort Lauderdale and is known for his clever panhandling signs. 
 

Darrigo recently relocated to the area from the State of New York to seek treatment for substance 
abuse.  Darrigo’s family describes him as a caring son and brother and are hoping someone in the 
community has information to lead detectives to the person responsible for killing their family 
member. 
 

Anyone who may have witnessed this shooting or may have information about the incident should 
contact Homicide Detective Michael Benson at 954-828-6561 or Broward Crime Stoppers at 954-
493-8477 (TIPS).        

 

 

      
Joseph Darrigo, 5/21/90 

*Photos provided by Darrigo’s family. 
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